
 
  

 
 

TOWN OF REDINGTON SHORES 
 

and 
 

TOWN OF REDINGTON BEACH 
 
 
 
 
 

BUILDING DEPARTMENT 
INFORMATIONAL MEETING 

POST HURRICANES 
 

 
 

WHEN:  SATURDAY, JANUARY 11, 2025 - 9:00A.M. 
 

 
 
 

WHERE:  REDINGTON SHORES TOWN HALL 17425 GULF BLVD.  
 
 
 

WHAT: Building Official Rob Peebles will provide a BUILDING DEPARTMENT UPDATE and 
answer resident questions.  

 
 
 

Coffee and light refreshments provided.  
 
 

For those residents unable to attend, a link to the recorded presentation will be available for viewing 
on YouTube. See the Redington Shores website for details.  
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